
Important Billing Information for Child Health 
Plan Plus (CHP+) Providers 

 

Effective July 1, 2021, if a Child Health Plan Plus (CHP+) member’s eligibility start date 

occurs prior to the member’s enrollment with a CHP+ Managed Care Organization (MCO), 

claims must be billed directly to the fiscal agent. Once the member is assigned a managed 

care organization, the claims must be billed to that MCO. 

Web Portal Example: 

“Benefit Details” Effective Date is prior to the CHP+ “Managed Care Assignment Details” 

Effective Date. Dates of service from May 1, 2021, to July 14, 2021, would be billed to the 

fiscal agent for this example. 

 

Visit the State Managed Care Network Transition web page for more information and updates. 

Refer to the Verifying Member Eligibility and Co-Pay Quick Guide for more information on 

reviewing the member’s eligibility on the Provider Web Portal. 

Pharmacy claims are submitted to Magellan. Contact Magellan Rx Management Pharmacy Call 

Center at 800-424-5725 with any pharmacy related questions. 

https://hcpf.colorado.gov/smcn-transition
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/verifying-eligibility-quickguide
https://colorado-hcp-portal.coxix.gainwelltechnologies.com/hcp/provider/Home/tabid/135/Default.aspx

